
    Performance Based Preparatory Academy 
                      2909 Delaware Avenue     Fort Pierce, Florida  34950 
                            Phone (772) 468-5880      Fax (772) 468-5795 

     Dr. Arthur L. Jamison, Jr. “Breaking Barriers, Building Bridges”                                                                                                     
        Principal                                                                                                                         

  

Accredited System-wide by the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 

    The School Board of St. Lucie County is an Equal Opportunity Agency  

       

This Photo by Unknown Author is 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Performance Base Prep,  

       

Your child is invited to participate in Performance Base Prep’s Summer Credit Recovery that will 

take place at Fort Pierce Westwood High School. This entire program will run for 5 weeks and is 

designed to allow your child to recover up to two core courses.  The program will operate Monday 

through Thursday beginning on June 10th and ending July 11th, with holidays for all on June 19th and 

July 4th. Summer Credit Recovery is only offered as in-person at the school site. The program goal is 

to continue your child’s pathway toward graduation.  

Students that participate will complete their coursework through Edgenuity with certified teachers 

in core subject areas. Once a student passes a previously failed course, the failure no longer affects 

their grade point average. Students who have not passed required courses or a GPA below a 2.0 are 

not eligible to graduate.  

Students will work towards course completion daily with the day beginning at 9:00 am and ending 

at 1:00 pm.   

Program highlights: 

• Instruction designed to meet your child’s needs 

• Transportation provided for students that live farther than 2 miles from the school 

Program registration will take place in Skyward Family Access Portal. Directions are attached. We 

are requesting that you complete the form for your child to indicate whether or not your child will 

attend Summer Credit Recovery. You will also be able to request transportation on this form if you 

reside more than 2 miles from the school.  

To take advantage of this opportunity, please complete the registration form as soon as possible so 

we can confirm your child’s seat.  

Please call the school at (772) 468-5880 if you need assistance in completing your child’s 

registration. We look forward to working with your child on their pathway to success! 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Arthur L. Jamison, Jr. 

Performance Based Prep - Principal 
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